
ATTACHMENT 1: Staff Report – Appeal by Oberon Development 
Corporation of the Chief Building Official's Decision to Refuse Two 
Variances With Respect to One Proposed First Party Wall Sign at 615-
617 Yonge Street 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 

 



 
 
  



 
 

 



 
 
  



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 

 



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 

 



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
 



 
 
  



 


